
2019 Multicultural Fair 

Sponsored by H.S.A. and Hosted with the Roseland Public Library 

Lester C. Noecker H.S.A. in conjunction with the Roseland Public Library will be holding a 

Multicultural Fair on Saturday, April 6, 2019, from 10:00 am-2:00 pm at the Roseland Public 

Library. 

The H.S.A. is looking for hosts to represent different countries. Hosts will have a booth, provide 

the name of their country, and also provide some history/things that are unique to the country.  

Hosts can even provide some traditional food to taste as well.  If you are interested in hosting a 

country please reach out to Lauren Seiner at losp1180@yahoo.com  

We are also looking for anyone who would like to perform or be involved in a fashion show 

wearing their ethnic clothing. If you are interested in performing, please reach out to Poonam 

Sooknanan at psooknanan@gmail.com 
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